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As we discussed at the Pension Committee meeting on June 3rd, attached is the most
recent draft of Principles to Enhance Understanding of Target Date Funds developed by the
Target Date Fund Disclosure working group. Also attached is a mock-up of a fund sheet that
illustrates the Principles. The Institute plans to present the Principles at the June 18th
hearing on target date funds before the Department of Labor and Securities and Exchange
Commission. Please provide any comments by 5 p.m. on Friday, June 12th to
adriggs@ici.org or 202-218-3573.

 

Anna Driggs
Assistant Counsel
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